

September 28, 2010

Dear Mr. Das,

Thank you for your letter of September 20th addressed to Mr. Ratan Tata, who is currently travelling overseas.

We appreciate your informing us about the Centenary Year Celebrations of Mother Teresa and are sharing your request for financial support with our philanthropic trusts for their consideration on merit. We shall also request them to respond to you directly.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

Veena Menon Chairman's office

Mr. G.K. Das Managing Trustee Mother Teresa Charitable Trust 43, Nelson Manickam Road Choolaimedu Chennai 600 094